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Middle College High School Students & Families,

Congratulations on completing Quarter 1. 1 am so proud of all
of you for enduring the challenges of distance learning and
persevering in the midst of COVID-19, technical issues and all
that is happening around us. You can view Q1 letter grades on
PowerSchool. As we transition into quarter 2, please continue
to manage your time wisely. Be on top of your work and
communicate with your teachers, instructors and counselor.

For your college courses, please remember that we are unable
to check your progress. We are trusting that you are being
responsible students. Check your InSite Portal, emails and
Canvas daily and submit your assignments on time. Your
college grades will be reflected on semester 1 report cards.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

PSAT/SAT: We have received several questions about
PSAT/SAT. Due to COVID-19, College Board has
cancelled all site-based administration of the exams. This
will not negatively impact your future college eligibility.

CHOICE SHEETS: Spring 2021 choice sheets will be
available in November. Please be patient and wait for
Ms. Martinez to schedule grade level presentations. She
will walk you through the process.

QUOTE OF THE MONTH
“No one promised that it’d
be easy. They just promised
it would be worth it””
-Author

ATTENDANCE REMINDER:

Please remember to email both
your teacher & Ms. Moore at

in the
same email when you are
absent from class. This way you
only have to send ONE email
and Ms. Moore will know that
your teacher has been
informed, too.

YOUNG SCHOLARS PROGRAM .
HELP A BROTHER GO 2 COLLEGE MONTH

MONDAY, OCT. 12TH - SATURDAY, NOV. 7TH
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All male students of color in
9th-12h grade are invited to
attend the virtual event!

Register @ this link below:

https://forms.gle/SxgWgw4
aseSLBeYw?9



mailto:kmoore@wccusd.net

